
 
  

 

Newsletter 17th December 20  
 

Dear Parents and Friends 
 

The end of a term like no other. 
 
I am so proud of the whole Shaw School 
Community who have shown determination, 
resilience and good humour over the last few 
months. 
 
We are over the moon that the many 
activities which we organised to ensure 
Christmas is celebrated as it should be have 
gone so well within school.  I don’t think we 
could have celebrated any better than we 
did!  We hope that you enjoyed the films of 
our events. 
 
It’s now time for a bit of rest and 
recuperation. 
 
We all know that this Christmas will not be 
“normal”.  However, whatever you and your 
family do to celebrate, I wish you joy, peace 
and hope in this special season. 
 
Happy Christmas and here’s to a very happy 
New Year. 
 
Kind regards 

Simon White 

 

 
 
 

 

Our current Mission Shaw Christian value is… 
GENEROSITY  - Kindness and generosity are closely 

linked.  We will have the opportunity to be generous and 

kind to others during our Children in Need and Christmas 

Jumper Day events.  The children will also be 

demonstrating their generosity to our families by 

working hard at producing online Christmas 

celebrations to make up for the fact that we can’t have 

live audiences this year.  We will be helping the children 

to reflect on the idea that generosity of spirit and 

kindness can be the best kinds of presents to give to 

others at Christmas. 

 

  

 

Follow us 
 

Twitter - @ShawCEPrimary  
Facebook  - Shaw CofE Primary School.   

 



 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Friday 18th Dec Last day of term. Class parties. 
School end pick up times 2.00 and 
2.15.  No ASC 

January  

Mon 4th Jan TD Day – school closed to children 

Tues 5th Jan Term 3 begins for all children. 

February  

Fri 12th Feb Last day of term – usual pick up 
time 

Mon 22nd Feb TD Day – school closed to children 

Tues 23rd Feb Term 4 begins 

March  

Wed 31st Mar Provisional Easter Service - 
afternoon 

April  

Thu 1st Apr Last day of term.  Early finish time. 

Mon 19th Apr Term 5 begins 

May  

Mon 3rd May Bank Holiday – school closed 

WB 10th May Yr 6 SATS  

Mon 24th _ Fri 
28th May 

Yr 6 to Cornwall – We hope! 

Fri 28th May End of term – usual pick up time 

June  

Mon 7th June Term 6 begins 

July  

Mon 5th July TD Day – school closed to pupil 

Fri 23rd July Last day of term – Early finish. 

September 21  

Wed 1st Sep Provisional - TD Day 

Thurs 2nd Sept Provisional - Term 1 begins 

  

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Contacting the school regarding 
Coronavirus. 
 
Please refer back to the documents sent out 
earlier in the week which outline exactly what to 
do and who to contact should a member of your 
family test positive for Corona Virus during the 
Christmas break.  Myself and Mrs Lemay-Lamb 
remain on duty up to and including Christmas 
Eve to deal with any email queries. 
 
Up until and including Christmas Eve, it is 
important that you let us know of any positive 
tests relating to a child in the school so that we 
can contact other families to give them advice on 
self-isolation if necessary.  For any cases after 
Christmas Eve, you can let us know by email prior 
to the children’s return in January 
 
Please email administrator@shaw.wilts.sch.uk  
and head@shaw.wilts.sch.uk giving details as 
outlined in the documents sent earlier. 
 
 
Christmas Crib Service 
 
Rev Jane and all at Shaw Church would love to see 
you at a socially distanced Crib Service which is 
being held on the school playground at 3pm on 
Christmas Eve. 
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